
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Public Hearing will be held by the Board of 

Trustees of the Village of Baxter Estates at the Village Hall, 315 Main Street, Port 

Washington NY on April 3, 2024, at 7:30PM to consider the Budget for the fiscal year 

commencing June 1, 2024 and ending May 31, 2025. The Tentative Budget provides for 

no compensation to be paid to the members of the Board of Trustees. 

 

A copy of the Tentative Budget is available at the Office of the Village Clerk-

Treasurer beginning March 8, 2024, where it may be inspected by any interested persons 

during office hours of 9:00 am through 4:00 pm. 

 

The Annual Meeting and Regular Meeting of the Board of Trustees will be held 

immediately following the Budget Hearing. 

 

Dated: February 12, 2024 

Port Washington, New York 

                     BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

     VILLAGE OF BAXTER ESTATES 

      

     Meghan Kelly, Village Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 

 


